Friends of Forty Hill School

Welcome to the Friends of Forty Hill School.

We are a registered charity, run by parent volunteers, and set up to work in
partnership with our school.

Every parent or carer of a child at Forty Hill School is automatically a member of the
Friends of Forty Hill along with the staff and we welcome everyone to get involved.
The role of the Friends of Forty Hill School is to bring together the whole school
community to form a supportive and collaborative network that will work in
partnership with the school to enrich the lives of its children.

With school finances being squeezed more than ever, we endeavour to support and
bridge those funding gaps. By working together we can ensure that there are
much-needed resources and funds available for our school to be able to provide the
best possible experience for our children on their learning journey.

Each class/year group has at least one Friends of Forty Hill School representative: a
friendly point of contact for parents, who helps to enhance communications. If you
would like to find out more about what we do or get involved, please email us
friendsoffortyhillschool@gmail.com or don’t hesitate to make yourself known to
us in person and we would be happy to chat!

We are looking forward to meeting you, getting to know you and welcoming you into
our school community.
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